






Board of Supervisors 
June 27, 2023 
Page4 

A copy of the proposed amendment to the MOA is attached as Exhibit 2. We recommend 
that your Board commence a public hearing on the adoption of the MOA between the 
County and VCDSA, waive a second hearing, and adopt the proposed amendment at the 
end of the hearing. 

This letter has been reviewed by the County Executive Office, the ·Auditor-Controller's 
Office, the Ventura County Civil Service Commission, and County Counsel. If you have 
any questions regarding this item, please call me at (805) 654-2561. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Shawn Atin 
Assistant County Executive Officer/Human Resources Director 

SevetJohnson, PsyD 
County Executive Officer 

c: Jeffery S. Burgh, Auditor-Controller 
Tiffany N. North, County Counsel 
Mike Pettit, Assistant County Executive Officer 
Kaye Mand, Assistant County Executive Officer/Chief Financial Officer 
Ventura County Deputy Sheriffs' Association 

Attachments: 

• Exhibit 1 -Segal Actuarial Study dated April 19, 2023, Ventura County Employees' 
Retirement Association Alameda Decision Implementation

• Exhibit 2-VCDSA 2021 -2024 MOA Amendment

• Exhibit 3 - Civil Service Commission Letter


